
 

 
Rome, 30 January 2020 

Prot. n. 29 
 

PRESS RELEASE 
 

The Fondo Interbancario di Tutela dei Depositi (FITD), in its capacity as manager of the Solidarity 
Fund, announces that, the activity of disbursement of lump-sum compensations in favor of 
investors in subordinated financial instruments issued by Banca Popolare di Vicenza and Veneto 
Banca, placed in compulsory administrative liquidation on June 25, 2017, was concluded on 28 
January 2020. 
 
6,792 claims for compensation were settled for a total of 26,182,566 euros, charged to the 
banking sector. Banca Intesa S.p.A, on a voluntary basis, integrated by 20% the indemnities paid 
by FITD for a total of 6,545,623 euros. 
 
The activity of the Solidarity Fund continues with the compensation of the lump sum indemnities 
paid at the time to investors in subordinated financial instruments issued by the four banks 
placed in resolution on November 22, 2015. 
 
For further information on the activities carried out and in progress, please consult the section of 
the FITD website dedicated to the Solidarity Fund, at the web address 
http://www.fitd.it/Home/FDSnormativa. 
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